
Dear Families, 

Pride Month is celebrated around the globe. It’s a time that many people 
in the 2SLGBTQ+ community (Two Spirit, lesbian, gay, bisexual, 
transgender, queer, questioning, and additional identities) reflect on the 
leaders and activism of our past and present, along with the future we 
are working to create. 

Please encourage your children to show support to the LGBTQ+ 
community by completing one of these activities. Take a picture and send 
to one of the following email addresses:
glad.park.ps@yrdsb.ca 
jasmine.walsh@yrdsb.ca 
leslie.black@yrdsb.ca 
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Print off the flag and display somewhere in a window or in your home.  Take a picture and share with us! 
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Print off a colouring page and display somewhere in a window or in your home. Take a picture 
and share with us! 
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Paint a rock and place it in a special place. Take a picture and share with us! 



Do a sidewalk chalk drawing and place it in a special place. Take a picture and share with us! 



Or create 
your own 
unique 
activity and 
share with 
us!


